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Gang Presentation for Direct Care Workers 
 

The Fall River Police Station hosted a gang presentation for those working directly with SSYI and Shannon 

youth, which provided not only in-depth information and insight into our youth gang violence issue, but 

also provided a great opportunity for dialogue and networking. 

 

An Outreach Thanksgiving 
 

Outreach workers and youth were hard at work cooking and enjoying a delicious Thanksgiving meal to 

celebrate a great program.  This was a great team event that the Shannon and SSYI youth enjoyed! 

 

    

School Community Partnership Hard at Work 

It has been a tremendous school year so far for the School Community Partnership. This collaboration of 

school and community-based representatives has been hard at work exploring our youth’s needs while 

developing goals and action steps for the 2014-2015 school year.  Thank you to all of our participants! 
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Fall River Children’s Christmas Parade 

The 30th Annual Fall River Children’s Christmas Parade was a huge success!  Youth and Outreach 

Workers from the Youth Outreach Program were hard at work participating in the parade and having fun 

along the way.  It was a great festive volunteer event! 

 

    
  

Shannon Youth Court Project 

Shannon youth who are part of Greater Fall River Re-Creations Youth Outreach Program have been hard 

at work for a Youth Court Project.  They were able to build vocational and teamwork skills through a 

tremendous hands-on carpentry project.  Great job, guys! 

     

 
 
 Please remember to email Michaela Gagne Hetzler with any information for the 
Fall River Youth Violence Prevention website, newsletter, and Facebook page at: 
michaelajgagne@gmail.com.  Thank you! 
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